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CHAMBRE DES DEPUTES
GRAND-DUCHE DE LUXEMBOURG

Luxembourg, 5 February 2019

To the OSCE Parliamentary
Assembly

Subject: Invitation to the 28" OSCE PA Annual Session in Luxembourg (4-8 July 2019)
Dear Members of the OSCE Parliamentary Assembly,

On behalf of the Chamber of Deputies of the Grand Duchy of Luxembourg, | have the honour to
invite you to the 28th Annual Session of the OSCE Parliamentary Assembly to be held in
Luxembourg from 4 to 8 July 2019.

Since nearly three decades, the active participation of parliamentarians in the OSCE process
has become a key element to promote democracy, prosperity and increased confidence within
and between participating states.

| am confident that the forthcoming discussion of the topic of the session "Advancing sustainable
development to promote security: the role of parliaments" will serve further fruitful
interparliamentary interaction.

We are looking forward to welcome you in the Grand Duchy of Luxembourg.

Yours sincerely,

Fernand Etgen

Speaker of the Chamber of Deputies
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